Dear Parents, Carers and Students

OUTSTANDING OPPORTUNITIES FOR YOUR CHILD

I am writing to invite you to attend our Year 6 Open Evening on | NN : 2 -
Tuesday 17th September. | -

Plymstock School is a unique community that believes in and
actively promotes the traditional values of courtesy, respect
and compassion. We have a dedicated, enthusiastic and
inspiring team of well qualified and highly skilled staff who
provide excellent teaching and support. This enables our
students to become creative and independent thinkers and
develop a genuine love of learning, which brings them great
success.

The evening will begin with a presentation in the Main Hall at
6.30pm and will be followed by an opportunity to view the
school and meet staff and students. Our Open Evening
continues to be very popular and as a result we are expecting a
large number of parents and students to attend again this
year. If you arrive for the 6.30pm presentation and the Main
Hall is full, you will start with a tour led by staff and sixth

formers before a second presentation commencing at 8.00pm. —— PIymstock

We are incredibly proud of our school and we strongly ~Ehgel

encourage you to come along to our Year 6 Open Evening so
you can see for yourself why Plymstock School is a special

YOU ARE WARMLY INVITED TO OUR
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place to learn. A Year 5 Open Morning will take place in June YFAR 6 (OPFEN | N
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Best wishes Tuesday 17th September in the Main Hall

Rob Pearsall Senior Leadership Team and Student Welcome at 6.30pm
View the school facilities Activities in all departments Meet staff and students
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We are incredibly proud of our school and look forward to showing
Please note for your convenience: due to our current extensive you why Plymstock School is a special place to learn.

building programme, parking will be very limited on site.
SUCCEEDING TOGETHER




